
Intercampus Faculty Cabinet  
Regular Meeting 
April 15, 2024 

Minutes 
 
 
 
 
President’s Session – President Mun Choi 
President Choi heard updates and concerns from each university and shared updates on university initiatives 
and priorities. Topics included, but were not limited to legislative updates concerning the progress of 
various pieces of legislation and the FY25 state budget, positive trends in undergraduate admissions amid 
concerns surrounding FAFSA implementation, updates on issues pertaining to Intercollegiate Athletics, and 
updates to the IFC’s policies and procedures as it relates to confidentiality.  
 
 
Missouri Online Updates – Stephanie McClelland, Chief Online Learning Officer 

McClelland provided updates on the Turnitin AI Detector as well as new academic technology tools that 
are being piloted or formally adopted, such as 1) Harmonize, which allows for a richer experience in 
instructor/student discussions, 2) Kritik, an assessment tool that aids students in peer assessments, 3) UDoIT 
Advantage, which analyzes courses and identifies ways to improve accessibility, 4) Impact, a tool that 
allows professors to send direct messages to individual students or a targeted group in Canvas and 5) 
HonorLock, a proctoring tool that will replace SmartProctoring on May 31. She also provided updates on 
organizational changes taking place within Missouri Online and what to expect moving forward.  
 
 
Proposed Changes to Equity Resolution CRRs – Katharine Bunn, Senior Counsel; and Andy Hayes, 
Vice Chancellor for Civil Rights and Title IX 
Bunn and Hayes discussed the proposed changes to equity resolution CRRs 600.020, 600.030 and 600.040. 
They include changing definitions within CRR 600.020 to align with changes in federal definitions; 
modifying term length for members of the Hearing Panel Pool from one year to two years; modifying the 
hearing process to align with the process used in Title IX cases; and sunsetting language that pertains to 
conduct that happened prior to August 2020. 
 
 
Reflections and Wrap Up 
The Cabinet’s next meeting will be held in person on May 6. 
 
 
Updated: 04/22/2024 


